TO: Federation of Students

FROM: Gay Liberation Of Waterloo

SUBJECT: 1) Club name change

2) Phone number change

1) This is to notify you of an official name change of our organization.

At our March 9 general meeting, a motion was passed to change the official name of the club from "Waterloo Universities' Gay Liberation Association" to "Gay Liberation Of Waterloo".

It was felt that the new name would be easier to remember since it is shorter and simpler. It will be abbreviated in common usage to "GLOW".

We have installed an outside telephone line in our office and are having extension 2372 disconnected. The phone number of our new line is 884-GLOW (884-4569). There are recorded announcements at this number 24 hours a day, but if someone is in the office, your call will be answered immediately.

Steve Sartor

Secretary-Treasurer

Steve Sartor